
	
Request	for	Community	Comments	on	VEXAG’s	Venus	Exploration	Documents	
	
The	VEXAG	Venus	Exploration	Documents,	which	were	last	updated	in	2014,	are	being	
revised	in	anticipation	of	the	next	Planetary	Science	Decadal	Survey.	Drafts	of	each	our	
updated	draft	Venus	Exploration	Documents	will	be	made	available	for	community	
assessment	and	comment	via	the	VEXAG	webpages	at	https://www.lpi.usra.edu/vexag/		
	
VEXAG	strongly	encourages	of	the	planetary	science	community	interested	in	Venus	
exploration	to	read	the	draft	documents	and	provide	feedback,	comments,	or	suggestions	
for	the	revisions.	Draft	documents	will	all	be	available	in	December	2018	and	January	2019.	
Also,	VEXAG	will	host	Virtual	and	Face-to-Face	Townhalls	in	February	and	March	of	2019	
for	community	comments.		
	
The	first	document	released	for	public	review	comments	is	the	Draft	Venus	Technology	
Plan	at		https://www.lpi.usra.edu/vexag/reports/Venus-Technology-Plan-DRAFT-V1.pdf.	
Please	send	comments,	suggestions,	and	feedback	to	noam.izenberg@jhuapl.edu	including	
[VENUS	TECH	PLAN]	in	the	email	subject	line.	
	
 
 
 


